
 

 

CHINESE NEW YEAR EXTENDED 
 
The Chinese government has extended Chinese New Year holiday celebrations through 
February 2, 2020, due to the spread of Wuhan Coronavirus. Additionally, some local 
governments have announced additional extensions through February 9, 2020. 
 
Several carriers are reporting that there has been little disruption to sailing schedules at this 
point.  
 
We have been advised that United Airlines has cancelled 24 upcoming flights to China. 
According to reports travel bans to China are being considered by the United States. 
 
UFO will continue to monitor your cargo and the situation in China. Our staff will notify you 
with any delays as they are identified. As always we encourage you to be in communication 
with your customers in China to expedite clearance and delivery to prevent potential 
demurrage charges during Chinese New Year closures. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 

 

Please contact Christy Rhonish (crhonish@ufoltd.com) with any questions or concerns on 
the above information. 
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